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6.11.19 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

 

The 18th-22nd November marks Nations Rhyme Week. A week where children 

attending Early Years will be involved in lots of activities related to various 

rhymes.  Please take a look at the following website for resources you can use at 

home with your child. https://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/free-nursery-

rhyme-videos/ 

 

Children in Reception will be learning lots of familiar and unfamiliar rhymes and 

joining in activities around these rhymes within the continuous provision.  

 

You are invited to come and share this special event with your child on Thursday 

21st November at 2.30pm and join in with some rhyme related activities. Please 

come to the entrance next to Nursery at this time.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss R Kohli 

Executive Headteacher 
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